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September 1, 2010

Special Guests of the University
The University of North Carolina

Ladies and Gentlemen:

The Board of Governors will meet in regular session Friday, September 10, 2010,
beginning at 9:00 a.m. in the Burney Center Ballroom C on the University of North
Carolina at Wilmington campus.

Parking for the Board of Governors meetings will be available in Parking Lot M off
Riegal Road on the UNC Wilmington campus. Directions to Parking Lot M are
posted online or the following link will take you to a page with campus maps and
useful directional information: http://www.uncw.edu/ba/campus_map.htm

Chancellor Rosemary DePaolo will provide an overview of what is going on at
UNC Wilmington, beginning at 11:10 a.m. in the Burney Center Ballroom C.
This month’s policy discussion will follow beginning at 11:30 a.m. in the same
location and you will be given a demonstration of the Research and Economic
Development Portal. The Committee on Educational Planning, Policies, and
Programs will meet at 1:00 p.m. in Burney Center Ballroom A.

The next meeting of the Board of Governors is tentatively scheduled for
October 8, 2010, at the Spangler Center, Chapel Hill.

If you have any questions about any of these activities, please contact me at
919-962-4592.

Sincerely,

?KM C@)AT/LQ/&

Bart Corgnati



